
28/08/2021 

MRS Susan Myers 
- 1A Tasman RD 
AvALON BEACH NSW 2107 
myersavalon@bigpond.conm 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Mr Ray Brownlee
Chief Executive Officer Northern Beaches Council

Dear Sir

RE: Rejection of DA2021/1164 521 Barrenjoey Road Bilgola

This proposed development would be an assault on both the environment and the community. 
This application shows no respect for our Pittwater environmental expectations.

This area of Bilgola should not be considered as suitable for building and should rezoned as 
reserve. The surrounding trees and bushland would be severely impacted by this excessive 
building.

The size of this proposed development indicates that there would be severe disruption caused 
to an already busy and at times congested Bilgola Bends. 

This proposed development is in conflict with the natural environment so loved by our 
community.

Sent: 28/08/2021 12:42:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


